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El Paso County Seeks Chairperson for Bond Advisory Committee 
 
 

EL PASO, TX— In its ongoing commitment to transparent governance, fiscal responsibility, and community 
development, El Paso County announces the formation of the County Bond Advisory Committee (BoAC). The 
committee, which will play a vital role in guiding the issuance and utilization of bonds within the county, is 
currently seeking a dedicated Chairperson. 
 
The BoAC has been established to be a pivotal force in shaping the responsible issuance and utilization of bonds 
by El Paso County. The Chairperson will be essential in ensuring that bond initiatives are in line with the best 
interests of the community. 
 
 Duties will include presiding over meetings, leading committee meetings, ensuring productive and inclusive 
discussions. The Chairperson will also be responsible for representing the committee as a spokesperson with the 
County Commissioners Court and the public. This role will also provide strategic leadership in directing and 
collaborating with committee members. Lastly, they will uphold transparency by ensuring accountability in the 
County’s bond-related processes.  
 
The County is seeking candidates with a deep understanding of bond issuance and fiscal management, prior 
leadership experience, and a commitment to responsible governance and community engagement. The 
Chairperson will serve a single term, attending a total of six meetings during their tenure.  
 
Candidates interested in the Chairperson role are asked to submit a cover letter and resume to 
CapitalPlanning@epcounty.com or mail them to 500 E. San Antonio, Room 302, El Paso, TX 79901 by 
November 3, 2023. Applications will be reviewed by the Commissioners Court, and selected candidates will be 
invited for interviews. The final appointment will be made by the Commissioners Court. 
 
For further details or inquiries, please contact the Office of Capital Planning & Performance Management at 
CapitalPlanning@epcounty.com or 915.546.2159. 
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